
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2023 
 
 
Re: IE3.7 - High Park Movement Strategy - Final Report 
 
 
Dear Deputy Mayor McKelvie,  
 

At the upcoming Infrastructure and Environment Committee meeting, the committee will 
consider IE3.7 - High Park Movement Strategy - Final Report.  As we have discussed, I ask that 
you move the following motion on my behalf: 

City Council approve full closure (option 1) as the long term strategy for travel network 
improvements in High Park. As an interim measure, City Council approve the partial closure 
(option 3)  and direct the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation to continue the full 
closure of High Park to private visitor vehicles on Saturdays, Sundays and statutory holidays, 
exclusive of Spring Road parking lot, on an ongoing basis. 
 
Please confirm your review and agreement to move this motion.  
 
Best, 
Gord 
 
Councillor Gord Perks 
Ward 4, Parkdale High-Park 
 


